
The Prevent All Unwanted Litters Project (The PAWL
Project)

Project #

22-7073

County: MD

Number of Cats Spayed: 181

Number of Cats Neutered: 125

Number of Dogs Spayed: 10

Number of Dogs Neutered: 1

Amount Received: $17,450.00 Amount Remaining (to be returned to MDA): $0.00

Project Synopsis:
Our PAWL Project surpassed our initial grant commitment of 280 animals. In addition to this, our organization altered an additional 200

owned cats and 25 owned cats and dogs. We remain committed to reducing our annual intake numbers through targeted spay and neuter

and education. We feel optimistic with our steadfast approach and find our sterilization numbers encouraging.
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Accomplishments:
We have surpassed our target number each year and provided cost sharing as a means to make as great an impact as possible.

Summary of Approach:
We marketed the PAWL Project to target audiences and local areas that would benefit and qualify for free spay and neuter services. To date,

we have a long wait list of interested parties who are greatly interested in this service in the near future.

Project Description:
The PAWL Project was intended to target economically disadvantaged pet owners by providing free sterilization to assist in lowering our

animal intake numbers and improve live release outcomes.
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Organization Name and Address:
3280 Augustine Herman Highway

Chesapeke City, Maryland 21915

Phone: 410-920-3309

Email: abingham@ccgov.org

For More Information Contact:
Abigail Bingham

Lessons Learned:
We will continue to market our need to local veterinarians to increase the number of canine surgeries we are able to provide. To date, we

have relied on several veterinarians to ensure they accommodate our need for dog surgeries only to be met with resistance due to their

workload and staff shortages. We will seek more partnerships outside of our County/State to maximize our efforts as this is something

plaguing all veterinary resources by no fault of their own.


